
This Morning: 
8:30am  Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in Person and via Zoom 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No Activities  

This Week: 
Monday 1:30pm Stephen Ministers meet 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 
Tuesday   6:30pm Prayer Group meets 
 
The church office will be closed November 24 and 25.  Please have 
bulletin announcements to Jodi by Tuesday, November 22. 
 
Worship Schedule:   
November 27:  Advent—Hope.  Pastor Jana preaching 
December 4:  Advent—Peace.  Pastor Steve preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
Today:  Chris Keady, Eliza Gingerich 
Next week:  Vonnie Oyer, Serenity Coulombe 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

November 20, 2022 

Prelude:  Kelsey Sommer 
Worship Leader:   Tom Brenneman 
Song Leader:  Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Mary Masingila 

Congregational Vote Response: 
Thank you for your participation and contribution to this process 
of discernment.  Responses to the Google form will be received 
through Sunday.  Paper copies of the form are available in the 
Sanctuary.  If you are having any trouble completing a form, call 
the church office (503-651-2274).  Results will be compiled and 
announced by email on Tuesday evening, November 22. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome Prayer and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation: Colossians 1:11-20 
     Sermon  
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song 
    Prayers of the People  
SENDING 
    Sending Words 

MCUSA provides an “Advent at Home” resource guide for this 
year’s Advent and Christmas season.  You can download a  
digital or printable copy from mennoniteusa.org/resources.  
Paper copies are available on the table in the Sanctuary. 



Primary Sunday School gifts new Bibles to kids in the 3rd—5th 
grade.  In the hallway outside the Skylight classrooms, there is a 
table with some Bibles.  Please consider marking or highlighting 
your favorite or a meaningful passage and write your name in 
the margin beside it.  This is a great way to personalize this gift 
from the Zion Church family. 

We are looking for volunteers to help plan Zion’s Family Retreat 
at Drift Creek Camp January 20-22.   If you or your family would 
like to be involved, contact Jodi in the Church Office 
(zionmc@canby.com) 

A membership and baptism class will meet Sunday from 
9:00-10:00am on November 27, December 4, 11, and 18 in the 
West Skylight Room.  
Contact: Pastor Steve (zionpastor.sb@canby.com) 
 
A six-week long Sunday school class will be starting on Sunday.  
It will be based on a video series and discussion questions called 
“How to Read the Bible Through a Love-Centered Lens” by Jared 
Byas.  The class will meet in the East Skylight Room.  
Contact: Stan Oyer (oyer@canby.com) 
 
Tuesday morning Bible Study begins a new study on November 
29 at 10 a.m. on Zoom. Expecting Emmanuel by Joanne Haarder 
looks at eight women who prepared the way for Jesus. Additional 
study guides are available. 
Contact:  Pat Hershberger (wphershberger@gmail.com) 

We will be decorating and preparing the sanctuary for Advent on 
Friday, November 25.  Contact Jana or Jodi if you would like to help.  
 



Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

Church Staff: 
Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 

                        503-651-2274 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

                                       503-577-9789 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 

Elders:  Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

In Prayer: 

Budget Report:  Offering 11/13/22: $4046.55 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Shout for joy to the Lord, all the earth.  Worship the Lord 
with gladness; come before him with joyful songs.  Know 
that the Lord is God.  It is He who made us, and we are 
His people, the sheep of his pasture. Enter his gates with 
thanksgiving and his courts with praise; give thanks to 
him and praise his name.  For the LORD is good and his 
love endures forever; his faithfulness continues through 
all generations.     
 ~Psalm 100 


